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Additional Provider Performance Standards 
are Available on our Website 

We continue to support providers in their progression towards best practice, continuous quality 
improvement, and improvement of member outcomes through our library of Provider Performance 
Standards. In the past several months, new documents and updated documents have been added to 
this library of Provider Performance Standards. Please remember that these Standards add to current 
licensing guidelines and regulations, but they are not intended to replace regulations. 
 
Providers are encouraged to refer to these documents and utilize the Standards in the development of 
internal quality improvement and monitoring activities. Nineteen levels of care have been completed 
so far and can be accessed here on the provider section of our website. Additional levels of care will be 
added as they are completed. The Standards are also periodically reviewed and updated.  
 
Provider feedback is welcome and, if appropriate, incorporated into documents as revisions are made. 
To offer feedback, or ask any questions, please send an email to Kristen Peak at 
peakk@magellanhealth.com.  
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